
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

News let ter  5 /06/24  
 
 

CALENDAR	

	
 
May 1 Third/Fifth grade FAST PM3 ELA  
May 2 Fourth grade FAST PM3 ELA test 
May 3 KG-2nd STAR ELA test 
May 7 Third/Fifth FAST PM3 Math test 
May 8 Fourth grade FAST PM3 Math test 
May 9 Fifth grade FL Science Test 
May 10 KG-2nd STAR Math test 
May 17 5th Grade Banquet 
May 22- Last day for students- Early 
Release Day/ Report Cards Posted 

 	
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t 
Forget
to order 

yearbooks 
online! 

Pr inc ipa l  –  She l ly  Cox  
Ass i s tant  Pr inc ipa l  –  Kr i s t in  Arno ld  

 

 
 Scenic Heights - Bulldog Bulletin 

 

 

 

 

 

Coach’s Corner  
With spring in full swing, many students and 
families begin to think about the end of the school 
year.  When it's warm and light outside, it can be 
more difficult to enforce bedtime, but it's super 
important to help your child continue to get a good 
night's rest through the end of the school year. 
Stick to your child's regular bedtime and continue 
to make time for homework and at-home reading. 
Help your child develop responsibility and 
perseverance by maintaining that good learners 
do what they need to do until the job is done. 
Sunny days and a looming summer vacation can't 
stop motivated and eager learners! Maintaining 
your school-year schedule will help reinforce 
these beliefs.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
Congratulations Students of the Month!! 

Layla Johnson- Third Grade 
Annelise Hanson- Second Grade 

 
 

 
STATE TESTING Continues THIS WEEK!  

It is important for students to be on time each day 
ready to learn and show what they know. 

Please encourage students to get a good night’s sleep,  
eat a healthy breakfast, and remember all needed items. 

Do NOT bring cell phones, blue tooth watches or ear buds as  
those items are NOT allowed! 

Students have worked hard- 
it’s time to show it! 

Check the calendar above for 
specific days of testing! 

 
 



 

  
 
	 	
 
 
 
 
                                             

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 
  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Special Thanks to our Business Partners for Providing Lunch 
Items for Teacher Appreciation Week!! 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Fantastic 5th Grade Team (Mrs. Jones- Coach) 

 

 

 
 

Our amazing PTA and business partners made the 
teachers and staff feel so appreciated this past week! 

Thank you to our PTA, parents, and business partners 
for providing lunch each day for our faculty/staff! It 

was an amazing gesture of appreciation  
for the many hours put in each week to  

ensure the success of students!  
Your token of thanks is greatly appreciated!!! 

 
Congratulations to our amazing 

Battle of the Books Teams- we are very proud of 
our 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade teams for competing in 
the district competition! Third Grade Team won 
1st place for their category! Way to go, Bulldogs! 

 
Terrific Third Grade with  

Ms. Kinser and Ms. Woodruff (Coaches) 

 
Fabulous 4th Grade Team (Ms. Palmer- coach) 


